
Illinois State Board of Education: School Business Services Department (August 2021) 

A total of $12,500 was paid out to school districts through their respective regional 
superintendent’s office for feasibility studies during fiscal year 2021. Two school districts 
in Scott County participated in FY 2021 feasibility studies. The school districts that 
participated were: 
 

County School District 

Scott Winchester CUSD 1 

 Scott-Morgan CUSD 1 

 


